Directorate of Transport
Himachal Pradesh.

Dated:- 8/11/2024
Notice regarding withdrawn of Expression of Interest (EOI)

The Expression of Interest (EOI) invited by the

Department on 15-01-2024 and uploaded on Departmental website for

shortlisting the interested and eligible developers/investors for

establishment of the Automated Testing Station in Himachal Pradesh is

hereby withdrawn due to administrative reasons.
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